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MEMORANDUM 
 

Memo No. 19-016 
TO: Trustees 
 Student Trustees 
 
FROM:  Camille Williams-Taylor, Director of Education and Secretary of the Board 
 Mike Carson, Chief Finanical Officer  
 
DATE: 25 January 2019 

RE: Bayview Public School Play Structure Replacement 
 

 
In response to a question at Committee of the Whole on 15 January 2019, the following 
information is provided. 
 
The Bayview Public School (PS) play structure replacement was added to the Facilities 
Renewal Program and School Condition Improvement 2018-2019 Project Plan, as a 
result of the existing play structure being destroyed during the storm that passed 
through Ottawa on 21 September 2018. Historically,the Facilities department provides 
schools with funding of $25,000 towards the purchase of a replacement play structure 
when one becomes outdated.  Any shortfall in the purchase price of a play structure 
comes from a combination of funds generated by the school/school council and a City of 
Ottawa grant ($7,500). In the case of the Bayview PS play structure replacement, 
Facilities will be covering the additional costs that will be incurred that will not be 
covered by our insurance policy. Facilities has budgeted $65,000.00 for this 
replacement.  
 
if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Miro Vala at 
miro.vala@ocdsb.ca or 613-596-8267  
 
cc Senior Staff 
 Manager Board Services 
 Corporate Records 
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